
 

COVID-19 UPDATE 

 

4-15-2021—VISITATION RESUMPTION 

Dear Residents and Family Members: 

As a follow-up to our posting yesterday, our second round of house-wide resident testing 

identified no new cases of COVID-19 in the facility.  Therefore, we are able to resume 

visitation today.  If you would like to visit your loved ones at LCC, please call the Reception 

Desk to schedule an appointment.   

Visiting hours are as follows: 

 Monday through Friday:  

        Time     Location                         Maximum # of Visitors 

10 a.m. – 10:30 a.m.       Adult Day Program    16  

11 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.       Adult Day Program   16 

  4 p.m. –  4:30 p.m.       Main Lobby      16  

  5 p.m. –  5:30 p.m.       Main Lobby                                   16 

There will be No visits scheduled for weekends and holidays at this time.   

Again, thank you for your patience and understanding as we navigate this pandemic.  

Lutheran Care Center takes the protection of our vulnerable residents and our staff very 

seriously and must always err on the side of caution. 

In addition to in person visits, FaceTime, Zoom and Skype are always available for you to 

stay connected to your loved ones.  Please contact our Nurse Managers, Social Workers, 

and the Director and Assistant Director of Nursing for any additional assistance you may 

require.   

Please do not let your guard down now--avoid crowds, get vaccinated as soon as possible 

and always wear your mask. 

 

Patricia Ludington, RN  
Administrator 


